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Comments:
I am in support of HCR 174. I feel that this state is not doing enough to fully utilize the resources that it has for
greater economic benefit. There are a great number of sportsmen who spend large amounts of money to hunt,
fish and participate in shooting matches in other states. These activities are reported nationally.
Here in Hawaii, we have a distinct advantage in that the wives and families of these sportsmen can and will also
want to come with them.
I was once told by a mainland hunter that it would be easier for him to schedule an outing in Hawaii because his
family would also be in favor of it.
Please support HCR 174.
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